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Club News Bulletin: NEW LSCC WEBSITE IS NOW LIVE

The Liberty Seated Collectors Club is proud to announce the launch of its new LSCC
website, https://Isccweb.org/. This two-year project was completed by a team of LSCC
members and consultants, including the Moore Creative Company and Fry Archive Services.

LSCC is leading other coin clubs again with this new technology, which offers convenient,
on-line dues payment. You can now pay your dues by following the prompts, which will avoid
long delays and miscommunication. Please help keep our administrative costs down and push
the easy button --- pay your dues on-line!

In addition to renewing your dues, as an LSCC member, you can explore approximately
half of the Gobrecht Journal articles that have been published over the last 50 years. These
articles are conveniently indexed by date, denomination, and topic. You can search for a specific
date and mintmark, varieties, or past collections that have been showcased in the Gobrecht
Journal.

Even if you do not owe dues at this time, you can still vote for the LSCC Literary Awards
and Club Officers using the website. Award voting is typically very close, and, in more than one
case, awards have been decided by a single vote. Make your vote count!

We are pleased to offer these new services to the members, and thank you for your
continued support of LSCC! The website Home page is shown below.
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